
Returning to Worship at St. Paul, Sunday June 7, (8am & 10:30am) 
 
• If you, or someone in your household would be considered “high-risk” for complications related to COVID-

19, please be safe and stay home. Or, if you are not feeling well, or if someone in your household is not 
feeling well, please be considerate of others and be safe and stay home.  
Included with this packet is a current description of “high-risk” categories. 

 
• Recommend wearing a face covering/mask. 
 
• Maintain social distancing (6-feet or more from others and no handshakes/hugs/etc.) 
 
• Entering: 
o Sanitize your hands as you arrive please. 

 
• Bulletin: 
o Pick up a bulletin at the table near the Welcome Center.  
o It is yours to keep! It contains the entire service including readings and hymns.  

 
• Offering 
o Continue to make use of automatic giving via your bank or our website. 
o If you have brought your offering with you, place it in the basket as you pick up your bulletin. 

 
• Seating 
o Every-other pew has been sectioned off. They have also been sanitized between services. 
o Please sit as a family unit with appropriate social distance between your family and others. 
o If we reach capacity in the sanctuary, we will provide additional seating in the Narthex and Fellowship 

Hall. 
 
• Communion 
o Pastor and an assistant will have just washed their hands and will be wearing masks and gloves. 
o Ushers will dismiss one family unit at a time to come forward and receive communion. 
o Communion will be received standing at the bottom of the steps, as we have done from time to time. 
o Place your hand out flat so that Pastor can place the Body of Christ into your palm. 
o Then, you take an individual cup from the tray. 
o Place the empty cup into the basket and utilize the hand sanitizer provided, if you desire. 
o Return to your seat via the narthex around to the back of the sanctuary (instead of the side aisles). 

 
• Leaving 
o Ushers will dismiss pews beginning at the back of the sanctuary. 
o Please limit your lingering in the Fellowship Hall but rather make your way directly to the parking lot. 
o You are welcome to remain outside to greet one another. Please continue to observe appropriate social 

distancing. 
  



 


